
You are cordially invited to attend the  
University of New England

COLLEGE OF  
PROFESSIONAL STUDIES  
GRADUATION CEREMONY 

honoring the Class of 2025 candidates

Friday, the sixteenth of May 
two thousand twenty-five 

at five o’clock in the afternoon  
Arthur P. Girard Innovation Hall 

University of New England
Portland, Maine 


